Arkansas State Board of Nursing



CERTIFICATE OF CONTINUED FULL APPROVAL

Presented to

Arkansas Technical University Ozark - ADN

For compliance with the requirements as set forth by the Arkansas State Board of Nursing and is hereby granted Continued Full Approval.

In Witness Whereof we, the undersigned, have hereunto set our hand and caused the Seal of said Board of Nursing to be affixed on the ninth day of September 2021.

ASBN Director Mempey MNSe, APRN

Karm Mempey MNSe, RN, CNE





Arkansas Department of Health

Arkansas State Board of Nursing
1123 S. University Ave., #800 • Little Rock, Arkansas 72204 • (501) 686-2700 • Fax (501) 686-2714
Governor Asa Hutchinson
José R. Romero, MD, Secretary of Health
Sue A. Tedford, MNSc, APRN, Director

September 9, 2021

Arkansas Technical University Ozark Registered Nursing Program Dr. Lesley Krohn, Chair 1700 Helberg Lane Ozark, AR 72949

Dear Dr. Krohn,

The Arkansas State Board of Nursing, in regular session September 9, 2021, voted to grant Continued Full Approval to the Arkansas Technical University Ozark Associate of Applied Science in Registered Nursing program until the year 2026. Your Certificate of Continued Full Approval is enclosed.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tammy Vaughn, MSN, RN, CNE

ASBN Program Coordinator - Education